
Photography 2017-18 
 
Blooming Exposures met eight times this year. We settled on a regular meeting time of 2:30 p.m. on 
the second Monday of the month.  We spent most of our meeting time reviewing and critiquing 
members’ images. We also kept the group informed about GCA photography shows and shared our 
experiences in entering competitions, whether successful or not. We learned a a great deal from 
sharing judges comments on our entries.  
 
We would be delighted to have more members join us at our meetings.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Alison C. Humphrey 


